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The Leadership Institute committee met via Zoom. We reviewed the surveys from the last institute and 

discussed the common themes in them. From the surveys, we suggested that Aubrey explore the 

possibility of adding credit for school librarians so as to potentially increase participation from that type 

of libraries.  

 

Aubrey shared the Google site and we reviewed a little bit of what is on there. We discussed adding 

vendors to the list. We will have a meeting in March where we will begin to build the list of vendors we’ll 

contact for sponsorship as well who will be the contact person from the committee. 

 

I contacted MPLA President Mickey Coalwell and requested an additional representative from an 

academic library and one from a school. Mickey has contacted two librarians based on suggestions from 

LI Coordinator Aubrey Madler. Matt Harp from Arizona State University and Mary Johnson, school 

librarian (not sure where) have both accepted appointments to the committee. Matt and Mary were 

both 2016 Fellows.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Mary J. Soucie 

 

Mary J. Soucie 

LI Committee Chair   


